Southgate Park and Tree Board - INACTIVE 

The Southgate Park and Tree Board is now INACTIVE.  We thank and appreciate the many years of service the Board members have dedicated to the betterment of our City.  We understand that with over 35 years of combined service on the Park and Tree Board, it is time for the current Board members to move on.

Many individuals from inside and outside of our City often comment on how beautiful our City looks from our parks to our medians on US27.  Southgate has been designated Tree City USA and received the Growth Award for many years and are proud of this prestigious award in the Commonwealth.  All due to the efforts of our Park and Tree Board.

We are searching for a new Board.  Please contact the City Clerk if interested.  Board members will meet once a month and will work on various projects, including planting, filling, and watering City planters, working on the annual Arbor Day celebration, writing grants, preparing tree inventories, looking for Green Thumb Award Winners, deciding on the annual Christmas Decorations Awards, and various other projects and activities involving our parks and the appearance of our City in general.

A big THANK YOU to the Park and Tree Board!  We wish you the best.

